

BARRISTERS

July 19, 2018

Kevin F. Stamp, Q.C. BARRISTER AND SOLICITOR mmurray@mwhslaw.com www.mwhslaw.com

VIA EMAIL

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF

PUBLIC UTILITIES PO Box 21040 120 TORBAY ROAD ST. JOHN'S, NL A1A 5B2

ATTENTION:

JACQUIE GLYNN

Dear Ms. Glynn:

RE: F

FOLLOW-UP QUESTIONS

We write further to our letter of 26 June 2018, regarding IBC's intention to submit an expert report from Vivi Riis.

As a result of a misunderstanding in our office, we understood that the filing deadline for Expert Reports was 27 July as opposed to 18 July. As a result, Ms. Riis's report will not ready until 25 July. We are writing to advise you of this and to request that the deadline for filing the report of Ms. Riis be extended to 25 July 2018. We would assume that the delay in filing the report would necessitate an extension for other parties to file written questions to 03 August, which would give the same amount of time that is available under the original filing deadline.

We apologize for any inconvenience associated with this delay.

Yours truly,

MARTIN WHALEN HENNEBURY STAMP

KEVIN F. STAMP, Q.C.

KFS/KR

Cc:

COLIN FELTHAM - VIA EMAIL

JEROME KENNEDY, Q.C. – VIA EMIAIL
DENIS BROWN, Q.C. – VIA EMAIL
ANDREW WATTON – VIA EMAIL
TOM FRAIZE, Q.C. – VIA EMAIL